Memorandum of Understanding
Between
the Mead School District and
the Mead Education Association

This Memorandum of Understanding sets forth the following understanding between
the Mead Education Association and Mead School District #354. This agreement shall

not be considered precedent setting by either party.

Asitrelates to TPEP, for the 2020-2021 school year only, any teacher hired after April
12, 2021, is not required to have a traditional TPEP evaluation. Instead, a letter will
be placed in the employee’s personnel file indicating there was inadequate time to

complete the standard evaluation.
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